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Vancouver, BC – Gorilla Resources Corp. (“Gorilla”) is pleased to announce that it has completed its 
statutory arrangement (the “Arrangement”) with Dizun Holdings Inc. (“Dizun Holdings”) and Dizun International 
Enterprises Inc. (“Dizun”). Pursuant to the Arrangement, Dizun issued 1,500,000 shares of its common stock 
on January 11, 2012, which was distributed to Gorilla shareholders of record as follows: (i) to the major Gorilla 
shareholders, a total of 906,013 shares in the capital of Dizun; and (ii) to the remaining Gorilla shareholders, a 
total of 593,987 shares distributed pro rata based on the number of Gorilla shares held.  All shares in Dizun 
Holdings were also exchanged by the shareholders of Dizun Holdings for shares in Dizun, pursuant to which 
Dizun Holdings became a wholly-owned subsidiary of Dizun. Prior to completion of the Arrangement, Dizun 
Holdings was the parent of Dizun. Further details concerning the Arrangement can be found in Dizun Holdings’ 
information statement dated January 3, 2012 available on Dizun’s SEDAR profile at www.sedar.com. 
 
As a result of completing the arrangement, Dizun is a reporting issuer in British Columbia and Alberta effective 
January 11, 2012, with its principal regulator being the British Columbia Securities Commission.  The CUSIP of 
Dizun is 25588T103. 
 
Dizun’s common shares have been approved for listing on the Canadian National Stock Exchange (“CNSX”) 
and will commence trading effective January 12, 2012 under the symbol “KDZ”.  Pursuant to the listing, Dizun 
will also become a reporting issuer in Ontario. 
 
In accordance with CNSX policies, Gorilla shareholders who received more than 100,000 shares in Dizun 
under the Arrangement will enter into stock restriction agreements, as will the majority Dizun shareholder. A full 
description of all stock restriction agreements can be found in Dizun’s listing statement available under its 
profiles on www.sedar.com and www.cnsx.ca.  

On behalf of the Board of Directors 
 
“Scott Sheldon”  
Scott Sheldon 
President, CEO and Corporate Secretary, Gorilla Resources Corp. 

For further information please contact the Company’s President, Scott Sheldon, at (604) 725.1857 or 
contact@gorillaresources.com.  

The CNSX has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this press release. 
 
Forward-Looking Information: 
This press release may include forward-looking information within the meaning of Canadian securities legislation, concerning the 
expected business and commencement of trading in the common stock of Dizun International Enterprises Inc. The forward-looking 
information is based on certain key expectations and assumptions made by Gorilla’s management. Although the company believes that 
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the expectations and assumptions on which such forward-looking information is based are reasonable, undue reliance should not be 
placed on the forward-looking information because the company can give no assurance that they will prove to be correct. These 
forward-looking statements are made as of the date of this press release and the company disclaims any intent or obligation to update 
publicly any forward-looking information, whether as a result of new information, future events or results or otherwise, other than as 
required by applicable securities laws. 

 


